
From: Taylor Kathryn
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Subject: Anglian Water
Date: 15 January 2018 10:59:20

Dear Sirs,
 
Please could you confirm if our registration as an interested party has been
logged? We have submitted online our interest as an interested party and have
been in some discussions with the Developer since September of last year to
build on a Statement of Common Ground but have not received an
acknowledgement via the website.
 
There has been some problems, however, with our systems over Christmas
and with contact being made to the right person within Anglian Water.
 
To confirm – Anglian Water Services are represented by the Strategic Planning
team. The main points we wish to make in relation to our future submissions
are:
 

1.   Anglian Water is in principle supportive of the project.
2.   To ensure that there are separate protective provisions specifically for

the benefit of Anglian Water’s existing assets and infrastructure. We
have been in dialogue with the Developer in relation to the draft wording
within the DCO.

3.   That Anglian Water’s assets, primarily the Water Recycling centre located
adjacent to the site are adequately protected during the course of
construction and after construction that access is maintained at all
times.

4.   Applications to Anglian Water for waste water or water connections are
made in a timely way to ensure Anglian Water can assess the capacity
within the network and the water resources available without impacting
on our existing customers.

 
Please could you e mail the contact below on receipt? Many thanks.
 
 
Kathryn Taylor
Major Infrastructure Planning Manager
 
Anglian Water Services Limited
Water Resources and Strategic Planning Team
Thorpe Wood House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6WT
 
 

 
 

--*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*---*----*---
The information contained in this message is likely to be confidential and may be 
legally privileged. The dissemination, distribution, copying or disclosure of this 
message, or its contents, is strictly prohibited unless authorised by Anglian Water. 
It is intended only for the person named as addressee. 
Anglian Water cannot accept any responsibility for the accuracy or completeness of 
this message, and does not authorise any contract to be made using the Internet.
If you have received this message in error, please immediately return it to the 
sender at the above address and delete it from your computer.
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